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AEMC Draft Determination - Northern Gas Pipeline – Derogation from Part 23 
 
We have reviewed the transcript of the Pre-final determination hearing held by the AEMC on 7th May 2019.  
 
We find nothing in the transcript to change our view expressed in our earlier submission dated 21st March 
2019. That is, we continue to support the AEMC decision in the Draft Rule Determination of 21 February 
2019, to not make a draft rule to remove an exemption that is applicable to the Northern Gas Pipeline.  

 
 
Regards 
 
 

 
 
Andrew Richards 
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